
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
ADOPTION OF FINAL BUDGET FOR FISCAL YEAR 2023-2024 

Notice is hereby given that pursuant to Government Code section 61110 and following, 

the Tomales Village Community Services District ("District") reviewed preliminary Sewer 

and Park budgets on May 10 and June 14, 2023 and will hold a public hearing on July 12, 

2023 beginning at 7:00 p.m. (or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard) at the 

Tomales Town Hall to receive public comment and adopt a final budget for FY 2023-2024. 

Any person may attend the meeting and be heard regarding this and/or any other item on the 

Board meeting agenda scheduled for July 12, 2023.  If you wish to submit a public comment prior 

to the meeting, please mail your written comments to:  TVCSD, PO Box 303, Tomales, CA 94971 

 

The hearing on the budget may be continued from time to time.  A copy of the proposed final 

budget will be available for viewing on the www.tomalescsd.ca.gov website and at the District 

office behind Diekmann’s General Store. 

The Notice of Public Hearing is posted at the Tomales Post Office Bulletin Board, 
Diekmann’s General Store, TVCSD office, and on the www.tomalescsd.ca.gov website.  It 
will also be published in The Point Reyes Light on May 25, 2023 and June 1, 2023.  For 
further information contact the General Manager, at (415) 297-1831.  
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